From: Candiece Milford

Sent: Saturday, September 11, 2021 6:55 AM

To: Distrib- City Clerk <City.Clerk@cityofsanrafael.org>; Leslie Mendez
<Leslie.Mendez@cityofsanrafael.org>

Subject: SEPT 14 MEETING, FOR PUBLIC COMMENT

Five stories is too tall for the residential tone of Terra Linda. The tallest buildings should be located away
from residences along Northgate Drive and favor the commercial areas along Las Gallinas toward Chase
Bank and the mall near the freeway.

Access for commercial deliveries and trash collection should be located similarly away from the same
residential areas due to noise pollution.

Design high powered light poles in such a way as not to over-illuminate the residential area and blind
people in their residences.
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sent from across the cosmos - please excuse typos





